
 

 

Monday 29 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Our learning for the Summer Term is ‘Raging Rivers and Wonderful Water’.   As part of the learning, I have arranged 

to take the Year 4 children to The Ewden Water Treatment Works on Wednesday 26 June 2024.  This visit is linked 

to our learning and will enrich your child’s learning and develop their knowledge of the water cycle, importance of 

clean water, water conservation, understanding how flooding occurs and its effect on communities.                     

Your child will need to arrive at school for 8.40 am as the coach will depart at 9.00 am. The coach will depart from 

Ewden at 2.45 pm, and depending on the traffic, will return back to school at approximately 3.15 pm.  Please be 

aware that you will need to collect your child from school at 3.15 pm.  Please make sure your child is wearing his/her 

school uniform, sensible footwear and an outdoor coat. Your child will also need a packed lunch.  No chocolate or 

glass bottles please.  Your child does not need any spending money.  

The cost of this visit is £10.00 per child.   We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to reduce the actual 

cost of this visit substantially by using funds raised from the non-uniform fundraising days last year.  Full payment 

will need to be made no later than Thursday 6 June 2024 via School Gateway.  Please note, if we do not receive 

enough voluntary contributions by Thursday 6 June 2024 to support this educational visit, the school will be left 

with no other alternative but to cancel this visit.   

Please complete and return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Little 

 

 

Ewden Water Treatment Works – Year 4 – Wednesday 26 June 2024 

Child’s name_________________________________________     Year 4         

I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £10.00 on School Gateway.        

I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay the full payment of £10.00 at a later date but before                                       

Thursday 6 June 2024.   


